
 

 

 

 

 

30 November 2018 

 

Wade Baggott 
ASX Limited 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
 

Dear Anjuli 

 

Request for extension of voluntary suspension 

 

Further to our letter dated 15 Oct 2018, in accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, Kresta 
Holdings Limited (KRS) requests a continuation of the voluntary suspension of its 
securities. 

For the purpose pf the Listing Rule 17.2, the company provides the following information. 

1. Reason for Extension – An extension of the voluntary suspension is requested 
pending the results of the strategic review that was announced on 31 August 2018. 
The strategic review has not yet concluded. 

 

2. Duration of the suspension – The Company anticipates that the voluntary 
suspension will remain in place for a further period of 20 days. The Company 
anticipates that the suspension will end on announcement of the results of its 
strategic review and the lodgement of its financial accounts. 
 

3. The Company is not aware of any reason why its securities should not be 
suspended. 

 
Xianfeng Lu 
Chairman 
Kresta Holdings Limited 


